

ST. TERESA OF CALCUTTA **MULTI ACADEMY**

Courage | Compassion | Vocation

Head Office: Archbishop Ilsley Catholic School 39 Victoria Road | Birmingham | B27 7XY Company House Number: 11844357

> Tel: 0121 772 0184 Email: info@stomac.org.uk Website: www.stoc.edcol.org



Date: 29th April 2020

Mr Colin Crehan, Head Teacher, Holy Trinity Catholic School Miss Helen Burrows, Head teacher, Archbishop Ilsley Catholic School Mrs Rachel Girling, Head Teacher, Holy Souls Catholic Primary School

Dear Parents/Carers,

St Teresa of Calcutta Multi Academy Company, Appointment of Interim Accounting Officer

The Board of Directors are pleased to inform you of recent actions taken to secure the senior leadership of our Multi Academy Company, as we look forward to the next stage of growth and development.

Our current Catholic Senior Executive Leader, Mr. Glen Alexander, will be ending his term in office on August 31st. We are grateful to Glen for his early support for the diocesan academy strategy and for steering our MAC through the challenges, its conversion and a demanding first year. He leaves an established MAC, with three effective Catholic schools, poised for further phased growth and development.

The Board is happy to announce the appointment of Mr. Colin Crehan to the interim post of Accounting Officer. Following an internal advertisement, rigorous scrutiny and interview, the Board and Diocesan Education advisors were confident and unanimous in making this temporary appointment. Mr. Crehan will combine the additional responsibilities with his current role as Headteacher of Holy Trinity Catholic School. His interim appointment will allow for our growing MAC to embed a culture of collaborative and supportive leadership, at all levels, while building improvement capacity across our schools. We are particularly encouraged by the close working partnerships already established to ensure a smooth transition and continuity of our shared values and priorities.

At this difficult time, when all our schools are facing new challenges, the Board is very appreciative of the dedicated service of our staff, governors and all who enable us to plan for a future full of Easter promise.

Yours sincerely,

Frances McGarry

Frances McGarry Chair of St Teresa of Calcutta MAC Board





